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The United States Council for International Business (USCIB) appreciates the opportunity to provide input on the President’s Strategy Committee’s (PSC) transition action plan consultation.  As the U.S. affiliate to the International Chamber of Commerce (ICC), USCIB has actively participated in developing ICC’s comments on the PSC plan, and we support the attached ICC input into this consultation.  

USCIB is a business association whose membership represents a wide array of Internet stakeholders, including general business users, ISPs, IP rights holders, registries, and registrars.  The technical coordination of the Internet is of critical importance to all of our members. We therefore continue to work to inform the larger business community about ICANN and its important work. We also continue to support ICANN and its model of private sector leadership.
We appreciate ICANN’s work thus far to address issues noted as part of the JPA midterm review, and look forward to engaging further as this consultation process moves forward.
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